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Are you actually serious? You now expect hospitals to do the work of the state in 

solving the homeless problem?. Oregon is already in the bottom 5 states for health 

care reimbursement. So we are already having to do more with less! We are working 

with less staff. And we don't have the resources to take on this huge financial and 

additional resource draining task.  We already have a boarding problem in the ED 

that hinders our ability to care for the true emergencies. Is it your goal to completely 

finish off health care in Oregon? If so, this bill will do it. It is another way the 

government is seeking to not take responsibly for the problems it creates.  


